
Battalion Inspection
The military drill season will close

with the annual government inspec-
tion on Friday. The inspecting
officer will be Captain J. A. Penn
of the General Staff, a classmate of
Captain Hay at West Pcint. The
inspection this year will be more
complete and thorough than ever
before, but as the battalion is in
better condition than in previous
years, an excellent showing should
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be made. The inspector will re-
main for a few days as the guest of
Captain Hay.

The commencement parade will
be reviewed by Col. Frank G.
Sweeney, Inspector General of the
National Guard of Pennsylvania.

G. L. Strayer, 'lO, left college
last week. He will attend the
Jamestown exposition.

The cadet band will take part in
the memorial exercises at Boalsburg
tomorrow.
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